
25th  October 2024 

Reception News    
  

Our topic is  

This week in Reception  
This week we have been learning all about the number 5! We have also enjoyed learning 
about old and new objects. We have been sequencing our story and using instruments to 
make the sounds of the animals. 

 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 

Rhythm and Rhymes 

Phonics 
This week we have been learning our sounds in groups.  

 
Click on Fred to play ‘Fred Says’.  Click on the sounds to practise set 1 

speed sounds. 

https://schools.ruthmiskin.com/training/view/UUB1XyG8/y1hgH5wU
https://schools.ruthmiskin.com/training/view/O435jUg0/fs4EfW8J


After half term in Reception  

Literacy  
 
We will read ‘Handa’s Hen ’ and 
go on our own journey, collecting 
items we find on the way. We will 
retell the story and label parts of 
the story in the correct order. 
 

Maths 
 
We will use numbers 1-5 and combine them in 
different ways.  
 
 
2 apples and 1 banana is 3. 
 
 
 
 
 

Word Aware 
Next week we will learn these words: 

 
less              peered  

 
breeze 

 
weather         brushstrokes 

 Understanding of the World 
 
We will explore which clothes are waterproof 
so that we can keep Barnaby Bear dry from 
the rain. 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Expressive Arts and Design 
 
We will learn about the artist Vincent Van 
Gogh and paint our own versions of his  
famous ‘Starry Night’ painting.  
 
 
 
 
 
 

Songs, Rhymes and Poems 
 
 
    
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
Messages 

Remember to send in any photos of your chil-
dren learning at home to  
receptionphotos@kingsgate-
pri.camden.sch.uk 


